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MESSAGE

Sinsero ag mainit nga pagtamyaw sa tanan!

Here comes the end of another school year. Many Filipino families are blessed
because they will harvest the good fruits of their labor. It will be a celebration of
triumph over ignorance. It will also be a celebration of welcoming the next higher
ladder of education.

The community is blessed as well because all stakeholders of education shall
usher in their citizens and leaders of the future. It always takes the whole community to

educate a child.

This year's theme "Unity in Diversity: Quality Education for All' puts emphasis on
how education equalizes the uniqueness of Filipino families in different aspects. The K 1o
12 Basic Education Curriculum sees to it that every Filipino child has the opportunity to
develop his or her full potentials. The inclusive nature of the curriculum brings out the
best in each individual so that he or she can "contribute meaningfully to building the
nation.”

Sa ginikanan ag pamilya it mga manogtapos, gina saludohan gid nakon kamo.
Let me encourage everyone to look af this occasion as another proof that when family
members are helping one another, dreams do come true. May each family member
continue working and praying together, willing to sacrifice for the common good of all.

To the graduates and completers, may the beating of your heart always lead
you. May you be blessed by God so that you may become the best that He created
you to be. May you not forget that you have the power to change the lives of others,
either positively or otherwise. And, when you are blessed with so much, may you find it
effortless to be a blessing to others.

Bisan naga kaeain-eain man ro mga kinaiya naton, edukasyon ro nagd
hugpong sa mga pamilya nga Aklanon!
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